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TURKEY TRO 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

NO PIZZA THIS 

FRIDAY!!! 

Like us on facebook 

Facebook.com/sjcs/palatka 

Also on our website: 

stjohnschristianschool.com 

This will help keep you up to date with what is 

going on in the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dress Code 
The uniform shirt is a POLO shirt. This is a 2 or 3 top-
button shirt wi a collar. It is NOT a full button shirt 

with a collar. 

 
Thursday Chapel 

Students have two optionsmust be in a dress or skirt 
and boys must be in a full button up dress shirt and 
khaki pants, dress pants or dress shorts. JEANS are 

NOT ALLOWED unless accompanied by the POLO for 
chapel 

1. Wear the Polo shirt. 
T-Shirts, Christian shirts, school shirts are 

NOT acceptable on Thursdays. 
 

Friday 
SJCS T-Shirt may be worn all day instead of 

Polo. If a student doesn’t have a SJCS T-Shirt 
then they may bring a plain colored T-shirt 

to change into for PE. Please use the 
attached order form to order you’re SJCS 

T-Shirt. 

We are excited and are getting 

ready for the Homecoming 

Dance. Thank you parents for 

getting the permission slips 

turned in so we can have a 

head count. It is going to be a 

great night full of laughs and 

memories to be made. 

HOMECOMING DANCE NOVEMBER 6th  

8:00p.m. – 11:00 p.m. 

 
PICTURE DAY  

 OCTOBER 26th 

Please wear polo shirts for picture 

day. This photo is for the year 

book.  

 

  

 

 

October 26th – 30th 

Monday: Picture Day 

Tuesday: P.J. Day  

Wednesday: Wacky Tacky Day 

Thursday: Favorite Sports Team Day 

Friday: Character Day (nothing scary) 

CELL PHONE RULES REMINDER 

Students are to turn in their cell phones at 8:30, NO 

EXCEPTIONS. If phones are found on students we will call you 

(the parent) to come and pick up the phone. It will not be 

returned back to the student.  We have students that are 

struggling to follow the rules. I am sorry it has come to this. 

Also, please be on the lookout for a cell phone agreement 

paper that we will be sending home. If your student brings a 

phone to school it will need to be signed and returned.  

 

Report Cards will go home 

October 23rd. All report cards 

will need to be signed and 

returned. If you have any 

questions you can call the 

school. Thank You!!! 

 

HAPPY 

FALL YA’LL 

 

St. Johns Baptist Church 

plans to have their annual 

Fall Festival this year. If 

weather allows. Please plan 

to join us 10/31/2020 

6:00p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 


